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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!  

Here's to more cooperation and camaraderie among us all in the upcoming  
year.  We surely got off to a good start at the event planned by our social  
events committee on Jan. 7th.  

NYLINK TRAINING CLASS:

Space is still available in the Nylink training class, being held at SUNY
Stony Brook on January 22nd:

OCLC FirstSearch: Advanced and Expert Searching, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Details about this class are available at: 
http://nylink.suny.edu/training/advfs.htm.

FOR UUP EMPLOYEES:

"Carol Mord" 
<cmord@NOTES.CC.S
UNYSB.EDU>

01/08/2004 11:36 AM

To: "Hoynos,Germaine" <GHOYNOS@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU>
cc:

Subject: 2003 Location Pay Stipend

To: All UUP represented employees

In accordance with the Agreement between the State of New York and 
United University Professions, full-time employees who were active on 
the payroll on December 31, 2003 are eligible to receive a location 
pay stipend for $1,200.00.  Payment will be included in the paycheck 
dated January 14, 2004.

Employees who were on an authorized leave with partial pay on 
December 31, 2003 will receive the Location Pay Stipend on a 
pro-rated basis consistent with their part-time salary rate.

Employees on a leave without pay on December 31, 2003 are not 
eligible for the Location Pay Stipend.

If you require contract information, please call your union 
representative or Employee and Labor Relations.  For payroll 
information, call 632-6388 or 632-6091.

cc:  K. Gray, L. Johnson, R. Sadetsky, E. McCoy, E. Moretti, J. 
Krause, J. Schmidt, E. Drummond



S.E.F.A.:

(FROM SEMMINATE ENNEVER of Office of Bruce Schroeffel  - Chair of SEFA Campaign)
I  am pleased to inform you that as of  2:00pm on Wednesday, December  31, 2003 we have raised 
$251,00.00 .  We have exceeded our campaign target !

UNDERGRADUATE RECOGNITION AWARDS:

Do you have a student employee who has contributed to the university, 
surrounding community or who has academic achievement beyond high grades?  Has 
this student completed two or more semesters at Stony Brook, enrolled for 9 
credits or more and matriculated?  

If you answered YES to these, then recognize this student by nominating 
him/her for this award.  The form is on Maryanne's counter!

Your letter of nomination is most significant in forming the committee's 
decision.  Describe in detail specific accomplishments of the student and how 
expectations are surpassed.  A student resume could be attached.

DEADLINE:  Thursday, February 5th




